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The Voice of The Mighty Peace

of Wl
GRANDE PRAIRIE, ALBERTA

January 7th, 1956,

Maurice W. Nittler,
Box 94,
GENEVA, Nebraska,
U.S.A.

Dear Sir:-

B ‘ "
Thank you very much for your letter and report on

reception of CFGP, We ran a regular DX program on December
15th and the reports.from that were not very encouraging as XEG
had us blanketed. We understand that XEG goes off the air New
Year's morning, and if you had the opportunity to run another DX
program, we will make arrangements for January lst when XEG
is off the air.

Please take this letter as our verification of your report.

Kindest regards,

Jim deRoaldes
Chief Engineer
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